
 2022-23 Marshdale Elementary PTA Fence Sign Sponsors 

 Thank you for supporting the Marshdale Elementary School PTA! The Marshdale PTA highly values 
 our partnerships with local businesses. Some general fence sign sponsorship information that you 
 may find helpful: 

 ●  Fence signs are a visual form of advertising for business owners along the highly traveled N. 
 Turkey Creek & Highway 73 in Evergreen, CO. 

 ●  Fence signs are a cost-effective form of advertisement. 
 ●  Fence signs are purchased by the business owner. 

 ○  Fence signs are encouraged to be updated after 5 years - based on wear from 
 elements. 

 ○  Fence signs are required to be updated after 10 years - based on wear from the 
 elements. 

 ●  The fence sign location is rented by the Sponsor from Marshdale PTA. 
 ●  Fence signs are renewed annually 

 ○  Fence sign contracts are valid September 1st - August 31st of the following year. 
 ●  Fence signs are 4’x8’, are a laminated aluminum composite and are in color. 
 ●  Fence sign content is approved by Marshdale Elementary Principal 
 ●  Zuni Signs are the preferred fence sign manufacturer of Marshdale PTA fence signs - 

 ○  It is NOT required that you utilize Zuni Signs 
 ■  Zuni Signs have Marshdale PTA fence sign information and give a discount to 

 Marshdale PTA sponsors. Please contact Ken at Zuni Signs if you choose to 
 utilize their services. 

 ●  Fence signs run along the north side of N. Turkey Creek on the Jeffco West Transportation 
 Center (‘the Bus Barn’). 

 ●  Fence sign advertising is offered on a first come first serve basis with priority given to current 
 fence sign owners. 

 ●  There are 26 total fence sign spots ranging from $550-$250 for annual rental. 



 ●  All proceeds from fence sign sponsorship go to the Marshdale Elementary PTA general fund 
 that provides events, programming and support to Marshdale Elementary School. 

 Questions? Please contact Miranda Tucker with the Fundraising Committee - Marshdale Elementary 
 PTA:  mirandalearmonth@gmail.com  - 269-760-0893. 

 Thank you for your support! 

 Sincerely, 

 The Fundraising Committee 
 Marshdale Elementary School PTA 
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